From: Linda Lewis

To: City of Madison Police and Fire Commission
Subject: Selection of new police chief
Date: Monday, August 18, 2025 8:16:18 AM

[You don't often get email from linda.lew@charter.net. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.
Dear PFC Members,
Please, please select John Patterson as our new police chief. He has a proven record, and we are confident he won’t

give his notice to leave within a year or two or four as the last couple chiefs did. Let’s promote from within an
excellent candidate who has proved himself serving as acting chief in the last several months. Thank you.

Linda Lewis and Jan Anderson

833 Sauk Ridge Trail
Madison 53717
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